Napan Elementary School

MEMO
To:

Parents

From:
Mrs. Hondas
Date:
Wednesday, December 12th, 2018
Re:

Reminders
Dear Parents
· Chocolate milk sales will again be sold beginning in January.   Please note there will be no milk available until Thursday, January 10th.  White and chocolate milk cards are available for purchase at $10 a card.
· Friday, December 21st is a full day of school
· Tuesday January 8th is the First day back for students
· Skating dates are Jan 16th & 30th, Feb 13th & 27th and March 13th & 27th.
Please remember that no boots are allowed on the ice.  Also, No drinks are permitted on the ice.  The city has filed a few complaints about school skating and parents wearing their boots and bringing liquids on the ice.  Thank you for your cooperation.

Happy Holidays to you and yours!!

